
​
 

 
 

Bumbles Nursery 
Maghull 

 

September 2025 

 

31 Northway, Maghull, Merseyside, L31 7BG  📞0151 287 3944 

 
 
 
 

 

Staff Recognition🏅 
This month, we’re thrilled to recognise Grace from Bizzy Bees. Grace has passed her 
Level 3 in Childcare and is always keen to gain more knowledge to develop her 
teaching skills. Grace has expressed an interest in SENCO work and has been 
appointed our new SENCO to work alongside Gemma. 
Grace has followed policies and procedures correctly. 

Thank you for everything you do — we’re so lucky to have you as part of the team!  

@BumblesNursery          www.bumblesnursery.co.uk            nursery@kidzonenursery.com 

Events 
●​ World Lettering Writing Day - 1st September 
●​ Emergency Services Day - 9th September 
●​ Roald Dahl Day - 13th September  
●​ International Day of Democracy - 15th September  
●​ International Food Loss and Waste Awarness Day - 29th September 

 
Themed planning for the this term is :  

●​ Baby Bees- Seasons 

●​ Honey Bees - Transport 

●​ Bizzy Bees-  What’s That? 

http://www.bumblesnursery.co.uk/
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       Outdoor Learning🌲  

This month we’ve been making the most of the sunshine in the garden! The children have loved using 
water and sponges to help clean the Wendy house, as well as washing our bikes and scooters while 

pretending to run their very own car wash. ​
We’ve also been watching our flowers begin to bloom – their bright colours have made the garden look 

even more beautiful. 
​

Garden Co-Ordinators - Ellie Lee and Melissa Duncan 

                                            Room News 

🐝Baby Bees 🐝 

     ​
This month our Baby Bees have had lots of fun exploring different textures 

during our “Going on a Bear Hunt” role play in the garden. The children 
were able to use their senses as they walked barefoot across a variety of 

surfaces. They felt the soft tickle of the grass, the grainy sensation of sand 
between their toes, and the refreshing splash of cold water on their feet. 
This sensory experience encouraged curiosity, built confidence to try new 

things, and gave the children opportunities to develop language as we 
talked about how each texture felt. It was a wonderful way to combine 

imaginative play with early sensory learning. 

                                                       

                           Rebecca Thomas - Baby Bees Room Head 

    🐝Honey Bees🐝      

​
This month in Honey Bees we have been exploring our “All About Me” theme. 

The children have been learning about the importance of looking after 
themselves, including personal hygiene and how to keep their teeth clean and 

healthy. They enjoyed practicing good tooth-brushing routines and talking 
about different parts of their bodies, what they are used for, and how to keep 

them safe and strong. 

Melissa Duncan  - Honey Bees Room Head 

@BumblesNursery          www.bumblesnursery.co.uk            nursery@kidzonenursery.com 
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    🐝Bizzy Bees🐝 

This month, our theme has been “Rethink the Future”, where we’ve been exploring 
recycling and learning together about the small but powerful ways we can help 

protect our planet. The children have really enjoyed discovering how their everyday 
choices can make a big difference. 

In Bizzy Bees, we also had the wonderful experience of growing butterflies. We 
carefully observed each stage of their life cycle, from tiny caterpillars to beautiful 
butterflies, before setting them free in the garden. It was a magical moment that 

truly brought nature to life for the children. 

Lily Hennessey - Bizzy Bees Room Head 

 

 

Well-Being ​
This month we have been focusing on staff wellbeing. To show our 

appreciation for the dedication and hard work our team puts in every day 
at Bumbles Nursery, we treated them to a special breakfast. It was a lovely 

way to say thank you and remind our staff how valued they are. 
 

Lydia Bird (Well-being Co-Ordinator) 

 

   Eco-Schools​
We’ve been focusing on helping the children in Bizzy Bees understand why recycling is important, the 
difference between recycling bins and regular bins, and which items can or cannot be recycled. We’ve 

also explored how littering affects the world around us. The children have particularly enjoyed using the 
interactive display board, where they can sort different types of waste into the correct bins. 

Abigail Sealey (Eco-School Co-ordinator) 
 

📢 Parents' Notice & Reminders🔔​
Dear Parents and Carers,​

We kindly ask for your support with the following reminders to help us maintain a safe and smooth-running 
environment for all children: 

📵 Mobile Phones​
 Please do not use mobile phones inside the nursery building, including hallways. This helps us maintain a safe 
and focused environment for the children. 

@BumblesNursery          www.bumblesnursery.co.uk            nursery@kidzonenursery.com 
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☀️ Warm Weather Essentials​
 As the weather warms up, please ensure your child arrives with: 

●​ A hat 
●​ Light, suitable clothing 
●​ Sunglasses (optional but recommended) 
●​ We provide factor 50 sun cream, but if your child requires their own, please supply it and leave it at the 

nursery. 

🚗 Driveway Safety​
 Please take extra care when entering and exiting the nursery driveway. Be mindful of pedestrians and young 
children walking nearby. Drive slowly and safely. 

⏰ Collection Time Reminder​
 Children must be collected by 5:45 PM. This ensures staff can give you a full handover and still have time to 
clean and prepare the rooms for the next day. 

🎒 Bag Checks​
 Please do not leave items such as medication or cream in your child’s bag. These must be handed to the office 
and a medication form completed. Also, no food should be brought in due to allergy risks. Thank you for your 
understanding. 

📧 Email Etiquette​
 When emailing us at nursery@kidzonenursery.com, please include your child’s name and the nursery they 
attend in the subject line. This helps us respond to you more efficiently.​
​
📜Policies​
We regularly review our policies to ensure they reflect the latest guidance. You’ll have received a copy upon 
registration, but please speak to the setting manager if you’d like the most up-to-date version. 

📑 Important: Funding Code Updates​
 To ensure we can claim your child’s funded hours each term, please update your funding code every 3 months. You 

should receive reminder emails from HMRC, but we are noticing an increasing number of missed updates. Your 
cooperation is appreciated.​

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation. If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to speak to 
a member of the team.​

We hope you enjoyed reading our Newsletter.​
Thank you for trusting us to teach your little ones…​

From Rachael and the Staff Team🙂🐝 
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